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GOVERNMENT CONTRACTS, SAND REMOVAL FROM OCEAN REEF HARBOUR 
29. Hon Bob Thomas to the Minister for Transport: 

With regard to contract E125 advertised in The West Australian on November 6 1999 for sand removal from 
Ocean Reef Harbour - 
(1) Has a tender been let? 
(2) Who was the successful tenderer? 
(3) What will be entailed in the total successful completion of this project? 
(4) Has the job been completed? 
(5) If not, when is it expected to be completed? 
(6) How will the work advantage local residents who regularly utilise the facility? 
Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 

The correct contract number is E215. 
(1) Yes. 
(2) Crosse Hull Propriety Limited. 
(3) The removal of sand from the entrance of the Ocean Reef Boat Launching Facility. 
(4) Yes. 
(5) Not applicable. 
(6) Unrestricted vessel access from the launching ramps to the ocean was restored for all users of the 

facility. 
 


